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The ISOQOL Annual Conference is periodically held in the
United States. ISOQOL’s Annual Conference is a place where

influential leaders, outcomes researchers, patient research
partners, surgeons, physiologists, psychometricians, nurses,
new investigators, students and other medical professionals
are welcome, and where the open flow of scientific
information is paramount.

We are aware of the executive action by the U.S. presidential
administration that would place restriction on the entry of
residents from select countries. ISOQOL will continue to
monitor events and will explore ways to support
international attendees. We can provide an official letter of
invitation to include with visa applications and provide
documentation demonstrating the scientific nature of the
Annual Conference.

When facing situations that threaten to interrupt our
scientific pursuits, we must strengthen our resolve to work
together to improve the quality of life for all people. The
well-being of the world’s population and scientific progress
both depend on our continued collaboration and

i communication. Global gatherings such as the Annual
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Conference are needed now more than ever.
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